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Love, Learn and Live in Christ!                                                                                                                                                               


Dear Parents/Carers
Here we are at another Friday! The time flies….!

[image: See the source image]Eggciting Times Come to an End
So the 9 chicks have been nurtured and loved over the last 2 weeks and now they are leaving us. Thank you to year 5 who took up the challenge as their main carers (with Mrs Bonner taking them home at the weekend!) the children in the other classes named them so do have a look at your child’s class webpage for the photos and the name they picked!

[image: See the source image]Rainbow Factory
Year 1 had a great day at the Rainbow factory on Tuesday. They were immersed in a land of stories and had a thoroughly wonderful time. The staff at the rainbow factory commented on how super the children were so well done to them! Great listening and great participation too! There will be some photos on the class webpage asap!

[image: See the source image]Victorian Inventions
Year 5 had a very hands on workshop yersterday with Mr B and learned lots about the Victorian Era and the Industrial revolution as well as many other aspects. They really enjoyed looking at, investigating and learning about the artefacts and produced some excellent work and gave great answers! I am sure Mrs Bonner will be popping some photos on the class wepage very soon so keep checking!
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Film Club
We enjoyed another successful Film Club last night with Hotel Transylvania 3! The children do love to sit with their friends and watch the film. What a lovely social opportunity! Thanks to the staff and the parent helpers for making it possible.

[image: https://d3u4pi4hof4b65.cloudfront.net/uploads/venue_seo/og_image/72/AllProfilePics-25.jpg]Maths Challenges at All Saints
4 of our Year 6 children represented the class at All Saints Catholic College yesterday in a maths event invovling children from our partnership schools. They took part in team challenges and tackled lots of questions in a great atmosphere or comradery and team spirit. Well done to them and to Mrs Payton for going with them – she enjoyed it too!

DIARY Dates
	Thursday 31st Jan
	· Year 4 workshop
· Celebration Assembly at 3pm – school certificates only
· School Improvement Committee of Governors at 7pm

	Friday 1st Feb
	· Christingle Liturgy at 9.15am – please join us if you can

	Saturday 2nd Feb
6pm
	· Feast of Candlemas and Jesus’ Presentation in the Temple. Father Michael would like as many children from across the school to be at Mass today at 6pm to raise the rafters with their great singing and we might even take some Christingles from school too!




Have a great weekend! Stay warm!
Mrs Hodges
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